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 Mission Statement 

To Learn Love 

To Learn Wisdom 

The Way We Are 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

February 

15th (TODAY) Meet the Teacher afternoon 

March 

4th     Parent Interviews  

    Goal  Setting  3.10pm-  7.00pm 

5th     Parent Interviews and Goal 

 setting 3.10-5.00pm 

29th  Good Friday (no school) 

April  

1st and 2nd Easter Monday/Tuesday  

  (no school)  

5th   Cultural Showcase  

  (more information to come). 

12th   Last Day Term 1                      

Monday 29th April Start of Term 2. 

P rincipal’s Message 

 

Tena Koutou Katoa, Welcome to Week 3 Term 1 2024 

We started Lent this week with our Mass on Ash 

Wednesday. The season of Lent as a time of preparation 

and prayer is such an important part of our Catholic 

Calendar and a great time to talk to your Tamariki about their 

faith. Thank you to all the community that supported us with 

this special time.  

It was also very special to be part of my first St Pius X 

assembly last Friday. Set under the trees and sharing the 

school’s news and achievements is unique and very special. 

All families are warmly welcomed to join us on a Friday 

afternoon (weather permitting) under the trees for our 

assembly from 2.30pm onwards. We are still developing our 

wet weather plan.  

Meet the Teacher Thursday 15th Feb 

Times: 

3:15 pm Kiwi and Ruru Ms Vanxay, Mrs Vanxay, Miss 

Bruns and Miss Burge 

3:45 pm  Kea Mrs Williams 

4.05pm Kākāpō and Tara iti Mr Fernandes and Mrs 

Overmayer 

4.30 pm Tūī and Hoiho Mr Easto & Mrs Hayde 

This is a good opportuny to hear about the class 

programmes, routines and expectations and will possibly 

answer some questions you may have. An opportunity to talk 

about your child and personal goals will be given later in the 

term at parent interviews.  

Ma te Atua e manaaki 

Erin Clayton 

WEEK ONE LENTEN PRAYER 

Grant, almighty God, 

through the yearly observances of  

holy Lent, 

that we may grow in understanding 

of  the riches hidden in Christ 

and by worthy conduct pursue their 

effects. 

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your 

Son, 

who lives and reigns with you in the 

unity of  the Holy Spirit, 

God, for ever and ever  



from  

everyone at St Pius X 

18th—Loursley—Hoiho 

20th—Jeremy (Kea) 

21st—River & Edwin—Hoiho 

St Pius X Melville School 
Board  

Casual vacancy for a parent 
representative 

 

A casual vacancy has occurred 
on the school board for an 
elected parent representative. 

The board has decided to fill the 
vacancy by selection. 

If 10% or more of eligible voters 
on the school roll ask the board, 
within 28 days of this notice 
being published, to hold a by-
election to fill the vacancy, then 
a by-election will be held. 

Request for a by-election should 
be sent to: 

 

Brendon Muir 

Presiding member (chair)  

St Pius X Melville Board 

 

57 Pine Avenue 

Melville 3206  

by: (7th March 2024) 



T 
he first sessions they 
attend  are absolutely FREE for 
St.Pius X Students to give it a 

Go and all skates, sticks, helmets are 
supplied   



WEEKLY 

For St Pius X  
 


